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RE: [EXTERNAL]:Historic town hall-demolition

Maryaiice Brown <mbrown@townshipoftabernacie-nj.gov> Fri, Mar 22, 2024 at 4:29 PM
To: Fran Brooks <brks627@gmail.com>, Mark Hartman <mhartman@townshipoftabernacle-nj.gov>, Natalie Stone
<nstone@townshipoftabernacle-nj.gov>, Noble McNaughton <nmcNaughton@townshipoftabernacle-nj.gov>, "Samuel R.
Moore" <smoore@townshipoftabernacle-nj.gov>, William Sprague <wsprague@townshipoftabernacle-nj.gov>

Mr. & Mrs. Brooks —

Thank you for your email that was received in my office. I will endeavor to obtain an answer
to your question prior to the meeting.

Thank you and have a nice weekend.

Sincerely,

Wanyalice Brown
Maryalice Brown, RMC
Township Clerk/Administrator
Township of Tabernacle

163 Carranza Rd
Tabernacle, NJ 08088
609-268-1220 x115

From: Fran Brooks <brks627 @gmail.com>

Sent: Friday, March 22, 2024 10:32 AM

To: Maryalice Brown <mbrown@townshipoftabernacle-nj.gov>; Mark Hartman <mhartman@
townshipoftabernacle-nj.gov>; Natalie Stone <nstone@townshipoftabernacle-nj.gov>; Noble McNaughton
<nmcNaughton@townshipoftabernacle-nj.gov>; Samuel R. Moore <smoore@townshipoftabernacle-nj.gov>;
William Sprague <wsprague@townshipoftabernacle-nj.gov>

Subject: [EXTERNAL]:Historic town hall-demolition
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Administrator-Clerk Brown and Committee,

We would like to know how the committee intends to fund the
payment for the demolition of Historic Town Hall. We would like to
know this well in advance of the meeting so that we have the

opportunity to make public comments before you take official
action.

To withhold this information after public comment would not be

transparent and would be especially inappropriate for an issue
this important.

Please advise us. Thank you.

Sincerely,

Stuart and Fran Brooks
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